
Masanga

Tonkolili District, Sierra Leone

16 December 2024

To the Management of i-STEP-UP

RE: Gratitude and Appreciation

Dear i-STEP-UP Team,

With heartfelt gratitude, I am writing to thank you for the incredible support you provided
throughout my State Registered Nursing program at Tonkolili District College of Health Sciences,
Masanga. I am overjoyed to inform you that I graduated on 14 December 2024, a milestone I
proudly celebrate because of your generosity and timely intervention during my academic
struggles.

Your sponsorship was more than financial aid—it was a lifeline that allowed me to focus on my
studies and achieve my dream of becoming a nurse. I deeply appreciate your trust and
investment and assure you that your efforts will bear fruit.

I am committed to utilizing the skills and knowledge I have gained to serve humanity with
compassion and dedication. This is just the beginning, as I aspire to further my education and
make even greater contributions to healthcare.

I look forward to maintaining a close relationship with i-STEP-UP, working together to bring
positive change to others’ lives, just as you have done for me.

Once again, thank you for this life-changing opportunity. You have not only empowered me but
inspired me to reach greater heights.

Yours faithfully,

Isatu K. Turay
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